
 

 

Weekly Update 26th May 2022 

 

 

This Week in RETNS 

Irish Aid Awards 

Congratulations to Irie and Lauren in 5th class whose song “All of us Together” won a 

prized place in Issue 2 of the Irish Aid Global Goal Getters online magazine. You can 

find their song and the magazine at https://www.ourworldirishaidawards.ie/global-

goal-getters/ 

Well done to all the children who submitted projects to Irish Aid on the theme of 

Wellbeing for People and Planet. 

Spanish in 3rd and 4th 

3rd class were visited by Salvo from Primary Languages. He was very impressed by the 

Spanish being spoken and digital resources being used. 

Rugby Blitz 

Good luck to 4th, 5th and 6th classes who are playing in a Rugby Blitz in Marlay Park 

tomorrow. 

Next Week in RETNS! 

RETNS Walk to St. Enda’s – important information 

Our annual walk is taking place this Monday May 30th. We will walk from RETNS to St. 

Enda’s Park. In the park we will play games, have a picnic and will walk back to school 

by 1.30pm. We would like to invite parents and guardians to join us on the walk. 

As we will be outside for most of the day, please make sure that children have a rain 

jacket and are well protected from the sun. Children should bring a sun-hat and wear 

suitable clothes and footwear for a day in the park. You might like to bring a rug for 

yourself if you are joining us. 

Junior and Senior Infants will have their lunch transported to St. Enda's by car so please 

make sure that your child's name is on their lunch box. Please remember that we are a 

nut-free school. 

https://www.ourworldirishaidawards.ie/global-goal-getters/
https://www.ourworldirishaidawards.ie/global-goal-getters/


We ask that no toys are brought from home. Play equipment will be transported from 

school. 

We are still looking for some volunteers to manage road crossing on the day. If 

you are available please contact Carol by tomorrow. 

We are all looking forward to a great school community day out! 

  

Frásaí na Seachtaine – 

Níl ocras orm. 

Bhí sin blasta! 

Yoga Pose – Lying Twist 

Available each week on the school website under Yoga 

Pose of the Week.  
Yoga Pose of the Week 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Encore! School of Performing Arts 

Encore! is returning to RETNS in September 2022. Classes will be on Thursday 

afternoons, details are below: 

1.30-2.30pm Blue Group: Junior and Senior Infants 

2.30-3.30pm Green Group: 1st to 3rd class 

2.30-3.30pm Yellow Group: 4th to 6th class 

https://retns.ie/yoga-pose-of-the-week/


More information can be found in the attached pdf: Encore Information Bookings can 

be made at www.encorekids.ie and then click ENROL HERE and find the RETNS 

classes. For more information see the attachment. 

Children’s Art 

The canvases that the children created for our art exhibition will be going home next 

week. 

Thank you so much to all those who donated to the Art Exhibition costs and general 

fundraising for the school. The fundraising link on Aladdin remains active until 20 June. 

The tote bags are still on sale from Carol in the office. 

Le dea-ghuí, 

Maeve 

 

https://retns.ie/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/Encore-Information.pdf
http://www.encorekids.ie/

